
G.PULLA REDDY COLLEGE OF PHARMACY 
PHARMA ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 
 GENERAL BODY MEETING  
 
The 6th meeting of Pharma Alumni Association of G.Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy 

was held on 3rd March 2018 in the college premises. The programme went on with the 

interaction of the members with the students and faculty. Presentation of college 

achievements and activities to the members.  Alumni members were briefed with Alumni 

update form, and all the members were requested to update the form. New managing 

committee was formed. The following members were unanimously elected to the various 

position of the committee as follows: 

Executive committee members: 

1. Mr.K.Vamsi Krishna 

2. Mrs.Vijaya Lakshmi 

3. Mr.K.Naveen 

4. Mr.P.Hari Krishna 

5. Mr.P.Ravi Kumar 

Treasurer: Mr.Shaik Naseeb Basha 

Joint Secretary: Mr.Krishna Chaitanya 

Secretary: Dr.D.Prasanthi 

Vice-President: Mr.P.Praveen 

President: Dr.B.Madhava Reddy 

Alumni members contributed an amount of 3,65,000 towards contribution to the family 

of Mr. K. Jagadeesh, Lab Assistant of Pharmaceutics Lab, who expired on 13th feb 2018. 

They were thanked on this behalf for their humanity. The meeting ended with vote of 

thanks by the secretary. About 56 Alumni members participated in the meeting. The 

teaching, non-teaching staff, M.Pharm and B.Pharm IV yr (2014-2015) batch associated 

with the programme.  

 

  


